


 

 

Please provide a written response by 5pm on Monday, 11 December 2023.  
 
This letter and your written response will be made publicly available on the Commission’s 
website. 
 
Please note that the Commission is also seeking information regarding decommissioning and 
rehabilitation from the Department of Planning and Environment.  
 
Should you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please 
contact Jane Anderson, Principal Case Manager via  or  

  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Barry 
Planning Director 




